
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

21st October 2022  
 

 

Dear all 

It's been an exciting end to the term. 
This week I have enjoyed the buzz around 
children’s learning about Black History. I have 
heard children in Year 6 telling their parents what they have learnt about the 
Caribbean and people that travelled to the UK to work. I have seen Year 1 
make placards and role-play the protests that took place during the bus 
boycotts of the 1960s. Year 6 have been publishing their writing and the 
quality is outstanding. 

Yesterday, we had a parent voice meeting and there were many points that 
we all agreed on when it comes to making Hannah More the best school that 
it can be. I am going to write up some of the key points so that all parents 
know what was discussed. It has been suggested that we meet at 6pm so that 
more parents can be involved. I propose to hold a meeting every two weeks 
next term, alternating between afternoons and evenings. I will send more 
details out in the first week of next term. 

I enjoyed watching the learning champions receive their medals this morning 
and we are lucky to have so many dedicated, hard-working children here at 
Hannah More. Can I thank everybody again for making me feel so welcome 
during my first term. 

Have a well-earned rest next week and we will see you after half term. 

Mr Hawkins 

 

INSET DAY on Friday 4 

November - School will 

be closed for children 

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2022/consent 
 

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2022/consent










Flu vaccinations for all  

children.  

Tuesday 1 November  

 

You will need to complete the consent form in 

order for your child to receive the vaccination.  

You must complete form before midnight on  

Thursday 27 October. The nurses are unable to  

give vaccines to children who have not been 

giving consent.  

Nasal Flu vaccinations, please remember to  

complete your consent form at https://  

imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2022/  

consent  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BE Wild at Watercress Farm  

this Half Term  

Book now for you and your children  
to visit our Rewilding Project during  
half-term and take part in our BE  
Wild days. All experiences are free  

but pre-booking is essential.  

All sessions led by qualified andex-  

perienced staff.  

More details and tickets are available  
on our website.  

https://shop.belmont.estate/?  
link=ticket-calendar  
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